
RESTORING FAMILY LINKS

Have you lost 
contact with family 
overseas?

We might be able to help.  
Please contact the New Zealand 
Red Cross Restoring Family 
Links service by filling in the 
online form.

redcross.org.nz/rfl    0800 RED CROSS English - information for people 
with missing family overseas


